
 

VERMONT 

Workers’ Compensation Adjuster Continuing Education 

March 13, 2020 

For any Workers’ Compensation Adjuster, who was granted a continuing education 

extension, that was planning to attend the workers compensation adjuster CE program in 

May 2020 but is now unable to travel due to COVID-19, that individual should contact DFR 

as soon as possible, but no later than March 31, 2020 and request another extension to 

attend the next available program. 

 


